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I am writing in support of SB 722. Renters need protections from predatory rent 

hikes. Rents are so high now that paying them monthly, and saving enough for a 

down payment on your own home feels nearly impossible, which means many of us 

will likely be left to mercy of the rental market our whole lives. Housing is a basic 

need for survival and should never be a tool for someone else to get rich.  Please 

support SB 722.  


